Laura Dorbeck

From: Alison Kelly (Cllr)

Sent: 01 April 2022 14:46

To: Laura Dorbeck

Subject: Objection to Hawley Wharf Masterplan Site Minor-Material Amendments to

Planning Permission reference 2022/0972/P

Dear Laura, | am emailing to object to increasing the opening hours of Hawley Wharf. The current space is hugely
disappointing, feels very uninteresting, and few people visit it.

Increasing opening hours will do little to improve the financial viability of the scheme. And it could increase noise
and disruption for local residents.

| suspect it needs a complete rethink.

My best regards

Alison

ClIr Alison Kelly

Labour Councillor Haverstock Ward



